
 

 

Parents and members of the community are invited 

to attend public meetings in the consultation 

process on the sustainability of 

Coles Island School 
 

Thursday, November 20, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. 

Thursday, January 15, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. 

Thursday, March 19, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. – (videostreamed from Fredericton) 

 
 

Location:  Coles Island School, 11390 Route 10, Coles Island, NB  
 

Visit www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca for more details 

PUBLIC  
CONSULTATION 

http://www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca/

